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Fran Cole 
Kemington Arms 
Anns Service Division 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Mr. Cole 

February 07, 1992 

John C. Baggett 
9531 Signal Court 
Mobile, Alabama 36695 

205-639-0425 

I an1 \~iting this letter after our conversation on Thursday, February Gth 
regarding the problem I'm having with my Remington model 700 BDL 30.06. 

I have had this rifle since Deceraber 1989 and not had any problems with it 
until this past January. The rifle has gone off three times when pushing 
the safety fro~ safe to fire. \Jould you please take a look at it to see 
what the problen is. I have always bought Remington arms and have been very 

_ happy with theril. I hope you can help. If you have any questions, please 
call me at 205-639-0425 

BARBER - Kinzer PPS GAL RE0000309 

PPS 00304 


